

Village of Hilton Beach Updates

Landfill Hours Survey PLEASE COMPLETE BY APRIL 24TH

- Before implementing the proposed landfill hours, we are conducting a survey to assess whether landfill user schedule needs will be met
- We appreciate your feedback (1 response per person) by Monday April 24th. The survey is available at www.hiltonbeach.com under 'Notices', or by visiting this URL address: https://forms.office.com/r/ZMZSyURP8F
- You may also drop off your response to the Municipal Office mailbox (outside the main entrance door) using the enclosed survey form

Centennial Tea and Tell - May 7th, 2 to 4 p.m. **⇒PLEASE RSVP BY MAY 1**ST ≤

- You're invited to help kick-off the Centennial anniversary celebrations at the *Centennial Tea and Tell* on May 7th from 2 to 4 p.m. at the Hilton Beach Community Hall
- Please RSVP your attendance by emailing events@hiltonbeach.com or call 705 246-2242

Council Vacancy **APPLY BY MAY 5**TH

If you are interested in representing your community and having a voice in Council Chambers, please submit a letter of interest and brief resume to jillian@hiltonbeach.com on or before Friday May 5th, 2023

May Council Meeting - May 10th at 6 p.m.

- The next Council meeting is Wednesday, May 10, 2023, at 6 p.m. If you have an item to bring to Council, please submit your request in writing (in person to the office or by email to info@hiltonbeach.com) by Thursday May 4th
- All are welcome to attend

Council Contact Information/Providing Feedback

- Ratepayers are encouraged to reach out to a Council member with feedback or concerns
- Feedback or concerns brought to the office will be logged, and if related to By-Law or Animal Control, sent to the Village By-Law Officer for review

Robert Hope, Mayor 705 971-6489 sedanbridgebob@gmail.com
Councillor Brian Delvecchio 705 971-0448 briand2009@hotmail.com
Councillor Sally Cohen 647 960-6150 sally@hiltonbeach.com

Councillor Shirley Bailey-Meeks 705 246-2444

Municipal Office Staff Team

Here's the office team, with a few updates!

Jillian Clerk-Treasurer jillian@hiltonbeach.com

Elijah Maintenance Superintendent publicworks@hiltonbeach.com

Richard Marina Manager marina@hiltonbeach.com

Ashley >NEW Deputy-Clerk Treasurer ashley@hiltonbeach.com

Special Events/Grant Writer events@hiltonbeach.com

Michelle **NEW** Custodian

Thanks to **Clifford** for his service as Custodian and happy retirement! Four summer student jobs (3 Marina Attendants and 1 Landscaping/Grounds Assistant) are posted with a deadline to apply of Monday May 1st.

Bill Payments

Please note that these are the options currently available for bill payments:

- E-transfer to info@hiltonbeach.com. Please provide the e-transfer password to the office
- Internet banking
- Cheques payable to the Village of Hilton Beach
- Cash

With thanks from the Village of Hilton Beach office